
 

 

STARTING 1 JULY 2024 AGENTS THAT ARE LEASING  
ARROW’S EBINGO MACHINES WILL BE TAXED 

 ARROW WILL PAY THE SALES TAX ON EBINGO MACHINES FROM 1 APRIL 

2022 UP TO AND INCLUDING 30 JUNE 2024 

 

 STARTING 1 JULY 2024 SALES TAX WILL BE SHOWN ON ARROW INVOICES 

 

 THE SALES TAX CANNOT BE DEDUCTED FROM YOUR INVOICE AS A COST 

OF DOING BUSINESS ARROW WILL SUBMIT TO EACH COUNTY THE 

APPROPRIATE AMOUNT OF TAXES 

 

 ARROW MISTAKENLY CHARGED 8% COUNTY SALES TAX ON SOME OF 

THEIR 1 JULY 2024 INVOICES 

 

 IF THE COUNTY SALES TAX FOR YOUR LOCATION IS NOT 8% ARROW WILL 

CREDIT YOUR ARROW ACCOUNT 

 

 HOW DID THIS HAPPEN OHIO DEPARTMENT OF TAXATION HAS RULED 

THAT SALES TAXES MUST BE CHARGED AND PAID ON EBINGO MACHINES 

AS THE MACHINES ARE LEASED 

TO DATE GROVER SAYS THEY WILL CONTINUE TO PAY THE SALES TAXES FOR THE AGENTS 
 

THE SALES TAX FOR EACH COUNTY WILL BE POSTED ON THE VFW OHIO CHARITIES 
WEBSITE - WWW.VFWOHIOCHARITIES.COM 

 


